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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Apple iPod nano 
28 Nov 2011                                                                      ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem The battery in the iPod nano (1st generation) may overheat 
and pose a safety risk. 

Details This recall effects iPod nano (1st generation), sold 
nationwide from September 2005 to December 2006. 

What to do Stop using your iPod nano (1st generation) and visit the 
following website to arrange a replacement unit, free of 
charge. 
 
www.apple.com/nz/support/ipodnano_replacement/  
 
Your iPod nano serial number will be required to verify that it 
is eligible for this program. 

More 
Information 

Consumer website 
Apple NZ website 
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